
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
MARCH 20, 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Robert Gordon, and Bill Tiffany 
 
The meeting came to order @5:00pm  
 
Janet and Robert welcomed Bill Tiffany who was newly elected as their new Trustee. Thank you for 
joining us.  Welcome, Welcome.   
 
We have made Donald Burke an Honorary Member.  He had served with us for nine years.  We will 
welcome his knowledge and friendship and under his leadership as Chairman much got done.  Thank 
you Don. 
 
The minutes of the February meeting were read and accepted by Janet and Rob.  Bill Tiffany did not 
vote as he was not a Trustee in February. 
 
We elected Officers for this year.  Robert Gordon nominated Janet Brown as Chairman.  Bill Tiffany 
seconded.  She will be Chairman.  Janet nominated Bill Tiffany for Secretary. Seconded by Rob 
Gordon.  Bill will be the new Secretary.  Rob Gordon said he would be unable to because his work out 
of town most of the year prevents him from becoming an office holder.  He will make the meetings.  
Thanks Rob.   
 
We spent most of the meeting trying to get all cost of the Oil Mill Cemetery project together.  This 
week we will get price on the cost of cement, building forms, Andrew Spielberger mason final figures, 
Police Detail, drain pipes and any other cost to make sure we have all the funds we need for this major 
project rebuilding about 250 foot wall of granite. 
 
Tim Redmond, Public Works Director will be helping us on this project that is so close to the road on 
River Road where many 18 wheeled trucks travel daily. 
 
Janet and Tim will meet with the Selectmen to present this major project when we have all our prices 
and cost together. 
 
Tina Connor, the Finance Administrator, is getting our figure on how much money we have to work 
with.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Janet Brown, Secretary 
 


